‘..G“LALHMW"GCO P.O. Box 800 ' Austin, Minnesota 55812

March 14, 1983

Gentlemen:

Re: Personnel Monitoring Report -
NRC License No. 22-18785-01

Forwarded herewith for your records, as required, are
monitoring results for 1982 for the above-referenced
NRC license.

Please contact us if you have any questions in this ;egard.
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Sincerely, .
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Merlyn R. Gutz
Manager of Construction

and Plant Layout

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
Attention: Mr. Victor Stello, Jr., Director
Washington, ©° 20555

¢cc: Mr. R. Ju. Thatcher
Mr. F. M. Brown
Mr. E. C. Campbell
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